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The Honorable Steven Johnson, Chairperson 

House Committee on Taxation 

Statehouse, Room 185-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Johnson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2202 by Representative Huebert 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2202 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2202 would de-annex all territory of the City of Valley Center that is included within 

the Hillside Cemetery District effective December 31, 2019. 

 

 According to the League of Kansas Municipalities, enactment of HB 2202 could reduce 

property taxes for city residents who live within the cemetery district.  However, the fiscal effect 

cannot be estimated.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Chardae Caine, League of Municipalities  


